RECEIVED

Apex Developers, LLC Town of Cheshire
200 Old Towne Road JuL 13 2020

Cheshire, CT 06410 ,
Planning Dept.

July 10, 2020

Mr. Earl Kurtz, Chairman

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission
Town of Cheshire

84 South Main Street

Cheshire, CT 06410

RE: Request for Extension
Monarch Estates
Cheshire, CT

Dear Mr. Kurtz:

The subdivision IWWC permit is set to expire on September 15, 2020. We respectfully
request that the Commission consider granting a five-year extension.

Should you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at 203-710-9100.

Very truly yours,

Apex Development, LL.C

PMQ_,G.SMM

Paul A. Bowman
Member



